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LCPD Email Domain Change 

The Lake City Police Department is updating its email system to better serve the community. Effective 

immediately, all department staff will begin using a new email domain: @lcflapd.com. 

While staff email usernames will remain the same, messages should now be sent to the updated domain. For 

example, if a staff member’s email was jdoe@lcfla.com, it is now jdoe@lcflapd.com. 

Community members are encouraged to update their contact lists and begin using the new email addresses 

right away. The previous email domain will soon be deactivated, and messages sent to old addresses may no 

longer be received. 

This change helps improve communication and ensure continued reliability in digital contact with the Lake City 

Police Department. 
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